
EUROGUSS 2016 – 
Trade Show Review

“We would like to thank all of the 
visitors who came to see us at our 
newly designed booth for the 
EUROGUSS 2016. It was a 
pleasure to see so many of you 
there.”

Helmut Geiger, Managing Director

The positive feedback once again showed the 
increasing importance of EUROGUSS and it will 
be interesting to see how this will have an effect 
in 2018, when EUROGUSS and GIFA will both 
take place in the same year. Two large trade 
fairs for the same industry in one year? This 
will definitely be interesting and decisions will 
have to be made.

Despite the relatively early timing of EUROGUSS 
2016 right after the Christmas holidays, many 
specialists still took time to visit what is currently 
the most important trade fair in die casting.

The numerous conversations that we had 
allow us to look optimistically towards another 
success ful year.

Several topics were discussed, such as mini-
mum quantity spraying and structural die cast-
ing. But many other points are also in focus 
and will result in us having another interesting 
year in 2016. 

We look forward to working with you and stand 
ready to work with you as a competent and 
high-performance partner for questions concern-
ing release agents and lubricants.

Please approach us!
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